
TNC Meeting October 7, 2021 @ 6:30pm  
 
Attendance: Beth Caldwell, Emily Eisbruch, Elizabeth Morehead, Pam O’Neal, Jim Vallem, 
Holly Zechar 
 

1. Finance - $ 16K in bank accounts. $ 1K in prairie fund from 2018.  
2. Jim proposed asking school district for funds for mowing affected pond restoration 

area. Elizabeth will discuss with district.  
3. Plant list – district needs numbers associated with plants wanted for re-planting. 

District noted they will not plant any large trees near pipe recently installed.  
Planting in Spring, want to do all planting at one time.  

4. Eagle Scout updates – Tom Tan requesting donations. Jim will see Tom Sunday 10/10 
and discuss fundraising done so far and will report back to board. Board voted via 
email 10/13 and approved $133.83 donation to Tom Tan to finish his Eagle Scout 
Project.  

5. Calendar – Tentative Saturday 10/30 Halloween walk - Thurston Harvest Day – 
Elizabeth waiting to hear back on details. Thurston Harvest Walk confirmed via email 
Saturday 10/30 6-8pm.  

6. Land stewards asking $250 additional for seeds on east side of the peninsula, where 
EMU student cleared Spring 2021. Board voted and approved the $250.00 funds.  

7. Rain Garden Project – mulch arriving Monday 10/11 
8. Workday to help spread the mulch.  
9. County Conservation District donating remainder of conifer sales – distributing to 

school/ nature groups. Elizabeth will forward to Natasha for Thurston.  
10. Jim harvesting seeds, will put around pond spots/ goat areas.  
 
Meeting adjourned @ 7:02pm.  
Next Meeting November 4th. 

  
 


